Minutes GRA

April 7th 
1. Welcome 

Apologies; Ben, Stephen D 

2. Minutes agreed as correct 

3. Leisure Update 

a. Gateway bid; Richard explained that the process was new to both Stephen and him. The bid is now at stage 3, skips stage 4 and will then be onto stage 5. Richard estimated it as being 4 weeks from agreement. Hannah explained that this may be a problem as we have to spend the Lottery money by mid June. Everyone expressed concern at this possibility. 

Richard to follow up the progress of the Gateway and forward email address for contact to Hannah

Hannah to email Gateway organisers and try and work out how long it will take

It was agreed that the spoil from the pathways will go towards forming the ampetheatre.

b. Planting on the 25th went very well, there were lots of people involved. The stakes have been pulled up but a lot of the trees do seem to be doing OK.
c. Wild flower area; will be planted in the next few weeks. They have put in a ditch to enable drainage as they could not find the ditch. If the area floods Groundwork will come back and deal with it. Gareth asked why the coping stones had been covered over even though the contractors had agreed not to do so. Judith raised concerns about the area being trampled over. Richard explained that a 'desire line' would form. 
Richard to speak to the contractors about why they buried the coping stones. 
4. Funding for the Orchard; Gareth explained that we could seek funding from RedRose. Richard reminded the group that Stephen was pursuing this but the orchard in Debdale had recently been vandalised so they did have reservations. Group agreed that there would need to be a fence and that a lectern near it would also be great.

Stephen to follow up funding for the Orchard  
5. Young people's mural project went very well. There were 11 involved on the first day and 10 on the next. There were a few issues with the youth service but these have hopefully resolved themselves. The young people also completed 2 youth opportunities bids to; build a youth shelter and do other murals/arts projects. The report is completed and sent back so we should be eligible for more money. We did have to return £40 from the original £2080. 

6. Dog show; 

Judith explained that everything was sorted including; prizes, goodie bags for people entering, the posters were up and there had already been interest. 
Tasks;

Hannah and Liz to sort and man the bric a brac stall

Richard and team to bring; tables, chairs, big gazebo and make the 'ring'
Judith, Ann and Eve to man the registration stall 

Hannah and Liz to sort the mega phone

John to judge 

Hannah to bring copies of newsletters and the plan 

Anyone to cook cakes, they must be cooked at the Blubell for food hygiene reasons. Mark agreed to watch over any cooks!  

Everyone to bring their bric a brac for the stall 

Mark agreed to provide refreshments and some cakes. 
Meet at 10am, registration at 12pm and first category at 1pm 

On behalf of the group; a BIG thank you and well done to Judith for sorting everything so capably end efficiency. 
7. AOB

17th May there is a Consultation in Asda between 10-4pm about the Levenshulme regeneration plans

Spring fun day on the 17th of April at Levenshulme Library 

Chapel street friends group is holding its first meeting on the 22nd of April at 6.30pm

Dog mess on the park is getting worst. Richard to see if, during Respect week, a few people could be fined to send a clear message out.

8. Next meeting on the 5th of May 
AGENDA 

1. Welcome

2. Leisure; Catch up on Gateway bid

3. Breathing Places; spending the money! 

4. Summer plans; newsletter, events and clean ups

5. AOB 

Funding group additional meeting 

